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Thank You, Debra!  
Although we will continue to have the pleasure of seeing Debra in the Ice Palace Office, 
May 29th was her last day of coaching.  Debra has positively influenced so many people in 
our sport and has helped coach many of our skaters over the years.  She has been 
instrumental in teaching them great basics and always gets them started on the right track.  
Thank you Debra for your countless hours of dedication to the Ice Palace!   

 

2015-16 Skating School 
Skating School information will be posted in mid-July.  Registration and payment will be 
done online; deadline is August 7th.  Coaches will not reserve lessons until after registration 
has been completed.   



 



 


